
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/8/2012 2:42:26 PM
Subject: RE: Personalized Medicine Day

                1PM, Thursday the 18th?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 9:24 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Personalized Medicine Day
 
 
 
From: deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com [mailto:deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com]
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 9:23 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: RE: Personalized Medicine Day
 
Good moring Leigh,
 
SCBIO officials, President Wayne Roper and Board member Sam Konduras, would be available to meet with Christian Soura Wed, 
Thursday, or Friday of next week (Oct 17, 18, or 19) to talk about Personalized Medicine and SCBIO.  Is Christian available at any point 
during those three days?
 
Thanks so much Leigh!
 
John
 
John DeWorken
The SUNNIE Harmon & John DeWORKEN Group
Government Relations and Advocacy
PO Box 9793
Greenville, SC 29604
864-905-5529
 
Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized attention it needs to 
reach its goals. 
 
www.sunnieanddeworken.com

Follow us on twitter
Follow us on facebook
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-------- Original Message --------

Subject: RE: Personalized Medicine Day

From: "LeMoine, Leigh" <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: Wed, September 26, 2012 10:58 am

To: "deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com" <deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com>

Cc: "Dupree, Leanna" <LDupree@oepp.sc.gov>

Hi John, can you send over a few dates for us to look at Christian’s schedule in regard to scheduling a 
meeting on this issue?  I don’t believe we’ll need further information on the proclamation request.  Leanna, 
is there a timeframe we can give John on when a decision will be made on this request?
 
Thank you,
Leigh
 
From: deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com [mailto:deworken@sunnieanddeworken.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 4:14 PM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: Personalized Medicine Day
 
Leigh,

I forgot to mention that....

The largest health systems in the state are supportive of this initiative and day, including GHS/ITOR, Spartanburg 
through Gibbs Cancer Center, and Bon Secours, St. Francis....and, Greenwood Genetic Center – which receives some 
state disability funding for its work.
Personalized Medicine has broad interest as health systems use genetic panels or tests to improve outcomes. The broad 
support for our event indicates that as well.

Many thanks Leigh!
 
John DeWorken
The SUNNIE Harmon & John DeWORKEN Group
Government Relations and Advocacy
PO Box 9793
Greenville, SC 29604
864-905-5529

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each 
client the personalized attention it needs to reach its goals. 
 
www.sunnieanddeworken.com

Follow us on twitter
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Follow us on facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-SUNNIE-harmon-john-DeWORKEN-Group/248377168937

